
During 2024 Safari moved to Darwin, Northern Territory in order to find work to support 
his family. Life is hard in Kenya.  
 
Extract from Safari’s correspondence 16 December 2024 
 
Very good to hear from you after some time. Am good here in Darwin still looking to 
lock in a secondary job for the wet season maybe after Christmas into the new year.  
 
Thank you soo much for the can collection that you have done. 
 
I do miss my wife and family during this Christmas period it will make me feel sad. 
But its for the best.  
 
Nothing much planned for Christmas I hope I can get a nice leg of ham which is my 
favourite.  
 
I will go to church on Christmas day a must that’s what we do in kenya.  
 
I fine life is better for Mwende and Leo and Avril because I can support them when 
am here although I miss them very much.  
 
Hope you have a wonderful Christmas and give my love to friends, family and church 
community and wish them a merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year full of 
God’s love.  
 
Be well 
 
Safari 


